
March 4th, 2024 

Village of Benson Board of Trustees Meeting. 

 

Called to order by Mayor Chris Mullins 

Roll Call-Neil Heineke absent 

Julie Wolf made motion to approve minutes, seconded by Nate Waldschmidt. 

 

Chad Burrell and his wife from Roanoke were guests at the meeting. They 

were there to propose a Community Guide magazine that they have been 

doing for the Roanoke community. They presented the board with some 

information on what is in the guide.  The magazine would feature 

advertisements of the businesses and would have some feature stories of 

the town history, maybe of the school kid’s accomplishments and activities, 

the village’s upcoming activities and more. These were just some ideas that 

were mentioned. It was proposed from the village to try to have all the 

Village Business owners come to a meeting next month if possible and have 

Chad come back and talk to them.  

 

Discussed the Lead Inspection Paper again. We are on the last 5 weeks of 

dead line of April 15th 2024. We were handed a spread sheet with addresses 

in town to see if we could help figure out when these houses were built. 

 

Chris is going to talk to Jarrod Marshall to see if he is interested in   

replacing Erik Gerdes for the water department. 

Erik said he still might do the J.U.L.I.E locating in town. If he does he will be 

have to become an employee of the village. Will discuss this at later date. 

Chris signed the Benson Ambulance Contract with Minonk Ambulance for 

Coverage- November 1, 2024-November 2027 (3 year contract). Just need 

Minonk to sign off. See no problem. 

Chris will talk to K&T Disposal about date of Pick up for Town Clean up. 

 

Nate Waldschmidt made motion to adjourn meeting, seconded by Jeremiah 

Samuelson. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


